
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

THE FINANCIAL MARKETS ACT 19 OF 2012 
 
The Financial Services Board (“FSB”) hereby releases, for public comment the 
consultation paper on the regulation of exchanges under the Financial Markets Act 
19 of 2012. 
 
 
The consultation paper on the regulation of exchanges under the Financial Markets 

Act, 19 of 2012 is available on the official website of the Financial Services Board 

(www.fsb.co.za) for public comment.  

 

Comments must be sent to Mr Norman Müller, Head, Capital Markets Department, 

by email to norman.muller@fsb.co.za or via facsimile to 012 346 6533 by 31 

January 2014. 

 

Issued by: The Financial Services Board  
Date: 29 November 2013 
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